
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 26th February 2020 
 

Dear Parents / carers,  

 

World Book Day 2021 
 
To celebrate the return of all pupils to St John’s we will be holding our World Book Day on Friday 12th 
March. Due to the current restrictions this year it will look a little different, but there will still be lots of 
exciting activities and events (more information will be sent out next week) in classes.  
 
Our most popular event is of course:  
 

• World Book Dress-up Day. Children are challenged to dress as their favourite character from a 
book (no film characters please). This is a chance to get imaginative and creative and to have some 
fun! Please send in £1 – all money raised will go towards buying new reading books for St John’s.  

 

• Please don’t feel you need to buy a costume, many book characters can be created with things you 
have at home. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Look out for some inspiration on Seesaw next week! 
 

• I will be sending out the £1 book tokens via parentmail next week and there will be an activity on 
Seesaw where children can look at the fabulous books they can buy with their vouchers. This year 
you will be able to order them on line using the e-voucher I send to you.  
 

You can join us in building your child’s enthusiasm for books and reading for pleasure well beyond World 
Book Day by reading together regularly and joining your local library (Islington libraries have an extensive 
e-book library for all members). For more information about World Book Day and ideas on sharing books at 
home, plus lots of local live events, visit www.worldbookday.com . 
 
Kind regards 
 
Miss Leeb & Miss Susan ☺ 

http://www.worldbookday.com/

